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VICTORIA ACADEMY OF BALLET - 2713 QUADRA PROJECT ENGAGEMENT 

A 

APRIL 18,2018 

BEN ISITT PROJECT 
OVERVIEW MEETING 

MAY 8, 2018 

DANCE 
VICTORIA 
LETTER OF 
SUPPORT 

MAY 28,2018 

JMICHALE ANGROVE, 
iciTY PLANNER-
•EMAIL SENT 

i i 

AUGUST 9,2018 

CAFE FANTASTICO 
LETTER OF SUPPORT, 

$ • , 
JANUARY 22, 2019 

PARENTS OF VICTORIA 
ACADEMY OF BALLET STUDENTS 49 
LETTERS OF SUPPORT 

FEBRUARY 6. 2019 
NEIGHBOUR 
LETTER OF 
SUPPORT 

RING 2018 

FEBRUARY 6,2019 

VICTORIA ACADEMY 
OF BALLET POSTCARDS 
REVITALIZATION 

FEBRUARY 11, 2019 

SAGE & CEDAR LETTER 
OF SUPPORT 

MAY 25, 2018 

NEIGHBOURHOOD 
ACTION COMMITTEE 
CORRESPONDENCE-
PARKING STUDY 

' MAY 7,2018 

QUADRA 
NEIGHBOURHOOD 
ACTION COMMITTEE -
VAB PROJECT OVERVIEW 

FEBRUARY 5, 2019 

MAYOR HELPS COMMUNITY 
DROP-IN MEETING PROJECT 
OVERVIEW 

s 

AUGUST 9, 2018 

PARTY CRASHERS 
LETTER OF SUPPORT 

MARCH 13, 2019 

FAIRWAY MARKET 
LETTER OF SUPPORT 

MARCH 22, 2019 

MAYOR LISA HELPS 
LETTER OF SUPPORT 

i 

FEBRUARY 11, 

VICTORIA ACADEMY OF 
BALLET LETTER TO CITY 
COUNCILLORS 

FEBRUARY 7,2019 

NEIGHBOUR LETTER 
OF SUPPORT 

A 

MARCH 20. 2019 

ROB FLEMING, MLA 
PROJECT OVERVIEW 

FEBRUARYS^ 20l9 

PRESENT 

MARCH 20, 2019 

ROB FLEMING, MLA 
PROJECT OVERVIEW 

COUNCILLOR POTS 
PROJECT OVERVIEW 

COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT PLANNING OUTREACH 
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PARENT INVOLVEMENT 



V I C T O R I A  

A C A D E M Y  

o f  B A L L E T  

We're moving 
to your 

neighbourhood. 

Let's start off 
on the right foot. 



We plan to revitalize 2713 Quadra Street... 
Turning it into a multi-level dance facility for Pre-professional 
and Post-Secondary Ballet Training. 
And like any good neighbour, we wanted to talk to you about it first. 

Victoria Academy of Ballet is a niche ballet school offering pre-professional dance 
training to domestic and international students. We are the only dance school on 
Vancouver Island offering a Post-Secondary Diploma designed by the BC Ministry 
of Advanced Education. 

We have outgrown our 2-studio location at 716 Johnson Street both in terms of 
facility for staff as well as appropriate space for our students. We are now looking 
for our"forever home"to accommodate 3 studios for instruction, proper student 
lounge and academic study areas and staff working areas. 

We are seeking community approval to revitalize this building and further develop 
Quadra Village as a hub for the arts. We will be applying to the City of Victoria for a 
parking variance after running a successful parking study in 2018. 

We're looking forward to bringing life and movement to 2713 Quadra Street. 

Questions or concerns? Want to see our parking study or plans? 
Contact us at admin@victoriaacademyofballet.ca or 250-590-6752 


